Home screening for colorectal cancer is an easy FIT

You can do a simple screening for colorectal cancer in the privacy of your home.

 

Colorectal cancer is the second leading cause of cancer death in the United States, according to the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention. Yet 1 in 3 adults is not adequately screened. With home test kits available, it’s easier than ever to know your risk.

 

A new Kaiser Permanente study found that tests that allow patients to collect a single stool sample at home and then send it to a lab for analysis will detect about 79 percent of colorectal cancers. The review of 19 studies examining 8 different fecal immunochemical tests, known as the FIT, also finds that the tests will correctly identify about 94 percent of patients who do not have cancers of the rectum or colon. Some members may be familiar with another at-home screening test, the FOBT -- fecal occult blood test. Ask your doctor to learn more.

 

“FIT is simple, can be done at home, and can save lives,” says Jeffrey Lee, MD, the study’s lead author and postdoctoral researcher at the Kaiser Permanente Division of Research in Oakland, California, and at UC San Francisco.

 

In addition to fecal testing, other screening options for colorectal cancer include sigmoidoscopy, which involves physical examination of the lower colon, or colonoscopy, which examines the entire colon.

 

Are you due for a screening? Review preventive care services and guidelines, then work with your doctor to create a prevention plan based on your specific needs.

- See more at: http://partnersinhealth.kaiserpermanente.org/may-2014/national/home-screening-for-colorectal-cancer-is-an-easy-fit-nat-may2014#sthash.ru71NTyU.dpuf 
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On February 14, 2003, FF Chris Sarris succumbed to his battle against colon cancer. Colon cancer has struck our organization not once but three times in the last five years. In order to prevent this from happening again, Chris' dad, Mr. John Aravanis, has started and provided funding for the SCREEN program. A fund within Montgomery County Fire and Rescue Service has been established to support this program.

This program in partnership with Shady Grove and Washington Adventist Hospitals, FROMS and IAFF Local 1664, is focused on raising the level of awareness and education regarding colon cancer, Fecal Occult Blood Testing and providing funding assistance to firefighters desiring a colonoscopy not covered by insurance.

If you are interested in contributing to this program, please send your donations to:

Montgomery County Fire and Rescue 
100 Edison Park Drive, 2nd Floor
Gaithersburg, MD 20878
ATTN: SCREEN Program

If you should have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Battalion Chief Tony Coleman at 240-777-5083 or by email (Tony.Coleman@montgomerycountymd.gov).

